
 

 

 

 

 

 

27 August 2019 

 

Dear Parent / Carer,  

I hope you and your family have had a very restful and enjoyable summer and are now 
looking forward to the students returning to school. It has been wonderful to see the impact 
of our school improvements as our GCSE results showed a massive improvement this 
year, which looks set to continue and improve further in the coming years. I will provide 
more details of this, along with many other aspects of school, in my start of term letter next 
week. 

For now, I just wanted to confirm the arrangements for the start of the school term: 

Monday 2nd September: INSET day (students do not attend) 

Tuesday 3rd September: 8.30am start - all students attend 

Year 7 to Main Hall 

Years 8-11 to go to form class (details of form classes / rooms will be posted around the 
school) 

All students should be in full uniform, Mr Hale made clear our expectations in his end of 
term letter and further clarification can be found on our website at http://www.delasalle.st-
helens.sch.uk/school-life/uniform/  

I hope you enjoy the remaining week of the holidays and look forward to welcoming all of 
our students back to school on Tuesday. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Andrew Rannard 

Headteacher 


